Chippewa Residents, .
Recently the township has received numerous calls referencing fallen trees and branches, unfortunately the curbsn_de
pickup for 2018 has ended. You have two options to discard branches. You are permitted through the DEP Recyclll}g
Grant Program to burn branches that have fallen or you may obtain a compost permit $10 and transport to our K!EIH
Street location. Keep in mind that the last day for receiving brush is Saturday December 1. |f you have any questions
please feel free to contact our office 724-843-8177.



